DUE BY DATES:

Fri 19thFeb - Book Club Issue 1 Orders

Thu 4t March - Swimming Payments
and forms.

COPIES OF ALL NEWSLETTERS,
FORMS AND NOTICES ARE
AVAILABLE ON
OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE.

Term 1 Issue 2 February 18, 2021

Principal’s Report
Good to Be Back! ,
It was great to have students return to school today. |
did a tour this morning and observed very settled
classrooms and lots of learning underway. Nice work
Amsleigh Park!
For the past few days our staff have worked very hard
on a confingency plan in case we need to have a
short lock down again. We all hope it will not be
needed, but we are prepared just in case. Google
Classroom remains our delivery portal for learning,
along with the use of instructional videos and printed learning tasks for students.
This plan can be implemented on short notice.
School Council Elections 2021
I'm pleased to report that our School Council elections for 2021 have now
concluded. As nominations equalled vacancies, | declare that the following
parents and staff are duly elected for a two year term from 2021 to 2023.
New Elected School Councillors Existing School Councillors
Saro Edge (Parent) Kylie Champion (Parent)
Komathy Padmanabhan (Parent) Ana Meyborg (Parent)
Melanie Fox-Craig (Parent) Steve Ikin (Parent)
Terese Duffy (Parent) Livio DiCamillo (Parent)
Trish Jones (DET) Bec Carr (DET)

Danielle Renwick (DET)
Michael Cormick (Executive Officer)

Special welcome to new members, Mrs Komathy Padmanabhan (Parent), Mrs
Melanie Fox-Craig (Parent) and Miss Trish Jones (DET) who commence as new
school councillors in 2021. Many thanks to all of the members of our School
Council, who play a very important role in our school community. The School
Council provides important oversight of our school, in areas including finance,
policy, buildings & grounds and Out of Hours School Care. They have a broad
decision making role in these areas, and bring important parental perspectives
to discussion and policy review.
Special thanks to Mrs Marnie Morton, who is retiring after serving the past 6 years
as a school councillor. We greatly appreciate her contribution to Amsleigh Park
PS.
XUNO Update
The roll out of XUNO is continuing well, and we are hoping that most families
have subscribed to the portal and also downloaded the XUNO Family App. We
are no longer using Flexi-schools for messages, with all communications coming
via XUNO email or messaging. The XUNO Family App is
great for messaging, and if parents set their phone to
accept notifications from XUNO you will receive them as

a push notification. Please note that this is done via the XU No

phone ‘seftings’, not in the actual App. Thanks for EAMILY
subscribing to XUNO, we do need at least one family

member subscribed as we wil send out all
communications via XUNO.
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Tutor Learning Initiative

The Victorian State Government has funded a large educational initiative in 2021 to support learning catch
up. The Tutor Learning Initiative (TLI) is worth $200 million across State Government Schools which is an
unprecedented investment of a program on this nature. This funding is being used to employ tutor feachers
fo work with students who fell behind during remote learning. Typically, students participating in the TLI will
have made less than 12 months of learning growth in 2020.

Our Tutor Learning Teachers are Mrs Jonga, Mrs Dimopoulos and Mrs Kennedy. It's an excellent feam, and
they have done a fantastic job in getting the program established. Tutoring sessions commenced on Monday
8™ Feb. Students in our TLI participate in 3 x weekly sessions (Small group) with the tutor teacher, focusing on
areas that were identified by their teachers in 2020. The main focus areas for tutoring are: Number, Reading
and Writing, although there are also many incidental benefits, such as the development of confidence,
independence, building self-esteem and persistence.

Student Representative Council / Class Captains

Sincere congratulations to our Grade 6 Class Captains, Student Representative Council (SRC) representatives
and Enviro-Stars, who have been elected to this role in 2021. These students can wear their special badge
with pride, as they represent both their classes and our school. All of our student leaders have a responsibility
to act as arole model for all other students, both through their behaviour and learning, and | look forward to
observing them in this regard across the school year.

Our SRC and Enviro-Stars both offer an important opportunity for promoting ‘student voice' in our school, and
we welcome their input into our school and the ideas they put forward. All ideas proposed by our student
groups are given serious consideration. Many thanks to Miss Kirton and Miss Wall for coordinating the SRC, and
Frau Salles who will coordinate the Enviro-Stars.

Get to Know You Interviews

Many thanks to our parents who attended the ‘get to know you’ inferviews last week. These interviews offer
a timely opportunity to reaffirm the partnership between staff and parents, and make sure everyone is united
in supporting our students. These interviews also complement the handover information that teachers share
about students, which is designed to ensure a continuity of learning.

Parental Communication Policy

At Amsleigh Park PS we are committed to effective communication and ensuring that appropriate
opportunities exist for parents to raise any concerns and ask questions related to their child's education,
wellbeing and progress. Following on from our recent ‘Get to Know You' Interviews | want to remind everyone
about this. Typically, parents will need to make an appointment to meet with their child’s teacher, especially
if the matter needs an in-depth discussion. A meeting such as this is best done at a mutually convenient time,
where there is enough tfime to have a proper discussion. Please contact the office if you wish fo make an
appointment with one of our teaching staff.

Before school is usually not convenient to contact teachers as they are usually making final preparations for
teaching. A brief message is usually Ok before school, so long as a long discussion is not required. After school
is the best fime and our teachers will endeavour to fit this in around our regular meetings, which are held on
Mondays and Wednesdays. If anyone has any questions about this policy, which was developed and
approved by the School Council, please contact me. The parent communication policy can also be
accessed from our website. www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

School Promotion

Each year we conduct arange of promotional activities so that prospective families find out about our school.
Being hidden away in Oakleigh East is great, but it also means that some families do not even know we are
here, even after we have placed materials at all local pre-schools and child care centres. One thing we do
know is that ‘word of mouth’ is one of the best forms of promotion, and a positive word often brings families
along for a look. If anyone asks, encourage them to come along for a tour, and they can see all the great
things that are happening.

Parking Around Amsleigh Park PS

We are very fortunate to have plenty of parking around our school, and normally we have very few concerns
about this. Recently however, | have been contacted by residents both in State Street and Gamble Street
with complaints about parking. In this instance | usually point out to residents that the vast majority of parents
are careful and considerate in their parking, but that | will put out a reminder to our school community. As
residents can contact the City of Monash, please be mindful of parking according to the parking rules in the
areaq, in case we find parking inspectors around our locality. If you are not parking correctly around the school
the council will book and fine the driver.
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CC1v

| want to inform our community, as a courtesy, that we have CCTV cameras all around
Amsleigh Park PS. The purpose of these cameras is to provide security for our school
campus out of school hours. CCTV is a very effective deterrent and helps us to ensure we
are not subject to vandalism. The footage is kept for a period of two weeks, and is only
accessed if there is an issue.

Developing a Mathematical Mindset - Comment

As a long time educator | have always loved Mathematics, and | have a passion for feaching in this area. I'd
like to share with you some insights | have developed more recently. Recent research on Mathematics has
shown the influence of parental aftitudes towards Mathematics can impact on student’s aftitudes and
confidence. | sometimes hear a parent say ‘| was never any good at Maths’ or even ‘I hate maths’ which
children can quickly pick up on. Whilst this is well meaning, usually designed to provide support for the child,
it can have a negative effect on their attitude. What we find is that this aftitude can almost become a
‘blocker’ for the child, which is very hard for teachers to overcome. Learning in Mathematics can sometimes
be challenging, but there is no reason why the majority of students should not be able to build skill, knowledge
and confidence in this vital learning area.

As Mathematics is a Strategic Priority at Amsleigh Park, we are working on a process
of confinuous improvement. Many of our students do very well in this learning, and we
want fo make sure that all children have every opportunity to reach their learning
potential. One of the important ingredients is the development of a positive mindset,
through which the child has the belief that they will learn and make progress over
fime. Yes, leaning in Mathematics will sometimes be challenging, but with persistence,
they can continue to build their knowledge and skill. If your child complains that it's
hard, that's OK, just encourage them to persist. And importantly avoid sending any
‘negative’ messages that might influence their persistence of confidence.

I hope that all children will in furn develop a Mathematical mindset that is posifive.
Working Bee

We have a community working bee next Friday 26 February to undertake some clean up around the school.
If you can spare some fime between 3.30pm and 5.30pm we would appreciate it. If you can bring a wheel
barrow and some tools, such as a broom and rake this will help. We have such a great campus but the
upkeep is very challenging. Thanks in advance, we appreciate the help.

Grade 4 Classrooms get a Make Over

During the January holidays we took the opportunity to give the Grade 4 classrooms a fantastic new look that
included new carpet, painting and brand new class furniture. This means that these classrooms are the same
standard as the rest of the school. The kids give it a thumbs up and 9 2 out of 10. I'll keep working on the
perfect score! ©

Before

Hope to see you around the School,

Michael Cormick

PRINCIPAL



Bec’s Bulletin. ..

The Resilience Project

A reminder that tonight (Thurs 18/2/21), we have The Resilience Project’s
Parent Presentation evening on at Amsleigh Park at 6:30pm. If

THE

you are yet to book, please contact the school office today
HE%ILIENCE via phone to secure your spot. We hope to see many parents
PROJECT .

come along and enjoy a positive experience for their mental

Due to the ‘circuit breaker’ lockdown, our Resilience Project
student sessions have been rescheduled to Friday 26t February. We look forward to having our
students engage in these sessions next week.

PFA- Class Representatives

Keep an eye out for an email from our Parents and Friends Association Pal'ems and Fﬂend
in the coming weeks regarding Class Representatives for 2021. Each
year, the PFA ask for volunteers to be the ‘Class Representative’ for
each class. The Class Representative acts as a link between the school
and parents, through forwarding emails regarding reminders, social
events, school holiday activities, sourcing materials, seeking volunteers etc. Class Representatives do
not deal with issues relating to policies or management. Having Class Representatives is a great help to
the school and is a good way to get to know other parents in your child’s year level. We encourage
parents to consider volunteering for this role.

' Anaphylaxis, Allergy and Asthma Plans

= It is crucial that the school has up to date information regarding your child’s
_ asthma, severe allergy and/or anaphylaxis, so that we can effectively support
and manage your child’s condition if needed. Although we hope to never have
oA to use the emergency action plans, it is essential that parents provide the school
AR office with an updated plan each year. These plans are completed by your
Allergy&Anaphylaxis child’s GP and then kept on record at school for use in an emergency.

Australia If your child has asthma, severe allergy or anaphylaxis, please ensure that you
have provided the school office with a current action plan. Linked to these plans, please ensure your
child’'s asthma or allergy medication supplied to the school office is in date. Thank you for your support
with this very important process. If you have any queries, please contact the school office.

School Wise Positive Behaviour Support

Our students have made a terrific start to the school year, already having been
recognised with many tokens for demonstrating our expected behaviours of

respect, inclusion, resilience and motivation. positive
behaviour support

Students have used their tokens to vote for a whole school reward, building on
the tokens accumulated late last year and have reached their reward. Great job APPS! We look
forward to seeing what you will achieve next ©



= Coffee Morning

On Thursday 4 March, we will have our first Amsleigh Park Coffee Morning for 2021! ‘Barista
on the Move' will be here from 8:00am selling tea, coffee and hot chocolate to parents at

&8 school drop off time. It would be great to see as many parents as possible come down for a

50c discount.

cuppa and a catch up. It is really great to be able to invite parents back onsite, after a very
long time between Coffee Mornings! A reminder that if you BYO a reusable cup, you get a

As part of Covid Safe practices, we'll ask parents who are onsite for greater than 15 minutes to scan our QR
code and ‘checkin’ for contact tracing purposes. We hope to see you there!l ©

DEAR PARENT

NumberWorks'nWords can help your
child reach greater heights with our
expert after-school Maths and English
tuition.

From Prep to Year 10, no matter
whether they're struggling to

keep up, or bursting to race ahead,
NumberWorks'nWords promises to give
your child’s education - and confidence
- a real boost.

Over the past 30 years,
NumberWorks'nWords has achieved
amazing results with thousands of
children just like yours, by:

« tailoring lessons according to your
child's individual needs

+ setting achievable goals and keeping
you updated on your child's progress

« engaging your child with technology
and resources developed by our own
qualified experts

« using specialist, trained tutors who
teach to the Australian Curriculum.

Right now NumberWorks'nWords is
offering FREE ASSESSMENTS in Maths
and English. These assessments provide

a great opportunity for you to discover
how your child is daing, collaborate

on a plan to help them achieve their
potential, and to see for yourself

how effective — and enjoyable -
NumberWorks'nWords specialist Maths
tuition and English tuition really is.

WITH OUR
EXPERT TUITION,
YOUR CHILDREN
CAN REACH
EVEN GREATER
HEIGHTS.

Call today to book your free assessment,
or to discuss any concerns you may have
about your child's progress.

PH 9574 9964

Kind regards,
Rachael Mathews

1st Floor, 191 Coleman Parade, Glen Waverley

Specialist Maths tuition
and English tuition

numberworksnwords.com/au




FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE...

Family Account Information

Thank you to the families that have paid 2021 fees and returned paperwork to the office. We
really appreciate your support with this process. If you have any queries regarding your family
account, please contact the office.

Family account statements with 2021 Fees were issued last year. You may notice two different
types of credit notes listed on you statement. Regular credit notes can be applied to any
outstanding invoices, including outstanding 2020 Essential Education Item fees. CSEF credit
notes can only be allocated to invoices relating to camps, sports, excursions etc. All credit notes
are shown with a negative symbol, -$10.00. There may also be an unallocated receipt amount,
this is also shown as a negative. These unallocated receipts are a result of a payment being
made without the relevant paperwork handed in to notify us of what is being paid for.

A reminder to please complete page 5 & 6 of the 2021 Parent Payment information form and
return to the general office. We need a Parent Payment form returned from every family to
assist with the receipt allocation. We cannot assume which fees are being paid by families
when a payment comes through from BPay and this is why we ask for the paperwork to be
returned when payments are made.

2021 Swimming Program — Noftices regarding swimming have been sent home and family
statements sent out by email. Please carefully check if you have a credit amount on your
account that could be used to offset the swimming charge, this will avoid overpayments.

BPay is the preferred method of payment, followed by credit/debit card. Please complete and
return the swimming permission form and questionnaire no later than March 4,

2021 Camps, Sports & Excursions Fund (CSEF) — Eligible families can now claim the 2021CSEF
allowance. New families to the school who hold an eligible Centrelink pension or health care
card should collect an application form from the office. We are required to sight and make a
copy of your eligible card. Existing families who did not claim last year and have recently become
eligible should also collect an application form from the school office.

Families who claimed last year through our school do not need to complete an application form,
the CSEF system uploads details from last year and will advise us if families are no longer eligible.

Thank you,

Karen Hogan
Business Manager

2021 Term Dates

Term 1 - Thursday 28t January - Thursday 1st April
Term 2 — Monday 19t April — Friday 25t June
Term 3 — Monday 12t July — Friday 17t September

Term 4 — Monday 4th October — Friday 17th December
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APPS UNIFORM SHOP

Located in the Thelma Baily Learning & Sporting Centre

OPERATING HOURS - term1 2021

Monday morning - 8:45am - 9:30om
Tuesday afternoon - 3:00pm - 3:45pm

For counter sales, please pay first ot the general office - credit card /eftpos
payments preferred. Note that we do not offer “Tap” payments.

Emailed orders for new Uniform items are still accepted and encouraged.
Pleaose download & complete a copy of our uniform shop order form and send to
amsleigh.park.ps@education.vic.gov.ou
Any Back orders will be filled as soon as stock is available.

In the event of incorrect sizing, please return unworn items /s with tags intact,
together with a note that includes the child’s nome, grade and the correct size
required.

A copy of the current approved uniform list /order form is available on our weksite
www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au

Libby Jumas
Uniform Shop Co-Ordinator

O SUMMER ITEMS

ITEM SIZES PRICE
Summer Dress 4-16 $23.00 each
*Cotton/Lycra Bike Shorts 4-16 $12.00 pair
*Boy Leg Briefs 4-6,8-10,12-14 $ 8.00 pair
Girls Skort - Cotton or Gab 4-16 $17.50 each
Short Sleeve Panelled Polo 4-16 $26.00 each
Surf T-Shirt 4-16 $15.00 each
Shorts - Cotton Rugby (unisex) | 416 $15.00 pair
Shorts - Gakardine Zip Pocket |4 ~16 $17.00 pair
Slouch Hat Small, Medium, Large, $10.00 each

Extra Large
* Worn UNDER school dress only



http://www.amsleigh.vic.edu.au/

BUZZ

AMSLEIGH PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL - UNIFORM SHOP ORDER FORM
Effective Term 1, 2021

STUDENT NAME: CLASS: DATE:
SiZE | siZE | sizE | =iz | siZzE | siZE | SiZE | TOTAL COST % | office use
APPROVED ITEM COLDUR | S PRICE 4 3 & 10 12 14 14 {INC GET) + Date
Mo GET | Gy | GTY | Ty | @TY | GrY | GrY | Gry Supplied
Short Sleeve Ssp | MavyS
Fonelled Polo Emeraid | $24.00
Long Sleeve L5F | Hawvys
Panelled Polo Emerala | 528.00
Surf T-shirt 518 ;_Jﬂ':.-;_m
(Mo Collar) i $15.00
Windcheater WC
Size 4 -14 Hawy 12400
Size 16 $28.00
Bomber Jlacket &84
Size 4-14 Hawvyf 33700
Size 16 Emerald | $42.00
Shorfs -Cotfon  crs
Rugby (Unisex) Hawy $15.00
Shorfs- Gabardine
Tip Pocket @s | Havy 517.00
Track Pants TFDK
Double Knes-Unisex Hawy
Size 4-14 :iggg
Size 14 )
Girls Pants 5P
Straight Leg Havy 12200
Viscose /Nyfon/Elasfine
Girls Skort Gab skre | Havy $17.50
(Gobardine Fabric)
SETC N
Girls Skort - Cotton | MY $17.50
Summer Dress 3o | Mavy &
White §23.00
* Bike Shorts
Cotfon/Lycra  gs | Mavy 512,00
* Boyleq Briefs  aie Size 4 - & Size 8- 10 Size 12 - 14
Twin Pack Havy 5800
* Bike Shorfs & Boy Leg briefs are to be Total From Over Page | 8
wiorn UNDER o school dress anly
TOTAL ORDER | &
Oifice Use Onkby Office Use
Receipt # Cash / Cheque / Credit Card / EFT ]

CREDIT CARD FAYMENT  Student Mame & Grads
masterCard or visa only DO NOT COMPLETE FOR A DEBIT f EFTPOS CARD — TAKE CARD TO GENERAL OFFICE FIRST FOR PROCESSING

Cardholders Narme: Card Expiry Date: /

TOTAL 5, Cardholder Signature: FOR: UMFORI PURCHASE

Cardholder Contact Phone Number:
Card No:
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APPS UNIFORM SHOP ORDER FORM
Effective Term 1, 2021

PRICE Office Use
ITEM COLOUR INC G35T SIZE GUANTITY TOTAL & +" Date
[INC 5T) Supplied
fchoolBag  5BAG Mawvy $3c00
Art Smoclk AS Hawvy Hovy Ernerald
oR $15.00
Small Medium Emerald
Large X-large
Book Bag BB Mavy $8.00
Not required for Freps
Slouvch Hat HAT Mavy $10.00 SMALL |  MED LGE XL
[Mick sze rea'd) S5cm Sfom S¥ocm &lcm
Gloves — G Manvy $5.00 SMALL or | SMALL | MEDIUM
Small or Medivm MEDIUM
Winter Tights WT Mavy $7.00
Sizes 3-5, 7-9, 10-12
Beanie B Mavy $5002a | Child f Adult | CHILD ADULT
Child / Adult
Scarf -onesize 3 Mearvy 850020 One size

All itemns have been approved by Amsleigh Park Primarny School Council - see Uniform Policy for
further informafion.

TOTAL THIS PAGE 5

The uniform shop s located in the foyer of the Thelma Bailey Leaming & Sporting Centre [(Gym)

UNIFORM SHOP QPENING HOURS - Term 1 2021

Monday morning = 8:45am = ¥:30am
Tuesday afternoon - 3:00pm - 3:45pm

Credit /Effpos/Debit card payments must be made at the General Office
prior to collecting uniform items.

ORDER FORMS ARE AVAILABLE ON THE 3CHOOL WEBSITE
www.amsleigh.vic.edw.au

IF YOU DON'T NEED TO ATTEND THE UNIFORM SHOP IN PERSON DURING OPERATING HOURS,
PLEASE PLACE AN ORDER AS PER THE FOLLOWING INSTRUCTIONS

Write child's name, grade and date of order af top of order fomm.

Indicate guarntity of iterns required per size and total cost for each ifem.

Scan (PDF) and email this completed form to amsleigh.park.ps@education.vic.gov.au OR send an email
directly to the school with your details, student name and grade, the items required and credit card
details. Completed forms can ako be dropped in to the General Office.

4. Order will be processed and uniform items and will be sent home with your child, crders are usually
completed within one wesk [excepting unavoidable delays from the supplier]. Any iterms not availabls
at time of crder will be placed on back order and provided as soon as possible.

ka pa =

Fei 02 2021
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Amsleigh Park Primary School
SchoolPix is coming to photograph on:

ORDER ONLINE AT WWW.SCHOOLPIX.COM.AU

Misplaced your order form? Please visit www.schoolpix.com.au and use the
student search to find your child’s order number or contact our Customer
Service team on 1300 766 055.

Please note: Cash orders will not be accepted

YOU’VE MADE THE WISE CHOICE.

Sf ° ' o IPI 1300 766 055 « www.schoolpix.com.au « help@schoolpix.com.au

THE \X/ISE HOICE

Social Media, Cyber Safety & Computer Addiction

with Michael Carr-Gregg

Thursday 25th February from 6.00pm - 7.30pm

Christine Strachan Theatre Bakers Rd South Oakleigh
& Online Live Stream

Tickets available onli il 4pm 24th February

Please note due to COVID-19 rules and regulations on-site tickets are limited and further changes may apply at the discretion of the department
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SOUTH OAKLEIGH
COLLEGE

OPEN NIGHT

THURSDAY 29TH
APRIL 2021

Doors Open at 6:00pm
Information Session begins at 6:30pm

Applications for Year 7 Accelerated ‘ L
Program close on Friday 28 May 4.
=

.7 \
v

2021

— s

SOUTH OAKLEIGH
www.sosc.vic.edu.au COLLEGH

Telephone: 03) 9579 2322 ’
Bakers Road Oakleigh South VIC 3167 '
Email: south.oakleigh.sc@edumailvic.govau




ACCELERATED
PROGRAM

~

At'Sodith Oakleigh College we are committed to providing 2 leamingenvironment where every student can excel We support
individugl student needs to achieve both academic and socizl success The Acceleraied Program is

extend high-achieving students. The zim of the program is to develop higher-order all

understanding of topics studies in Mathematics, English and Science. We cater for st

strengths in lateral thinking and problem-solving, while providing them with the op 0

Selection Process for Year 6 Students

Entry into the Accelerated Program is through a selection
process which assesses student aptitude in Maths,
English & Science.

Important Dates for Year 6 Students
Open Night:

Thursday 29 April 2021

Doors Open at 6.00pm

Information Session: 6.30pm

Venue: South Oakleigh College

Accelerated Program Applications Due:
Friday 28 May 2021

Test Date & Cost:
Saturday 5 June 2021
Venue: South Ozkleigh College Cost $40

Scholarship Program Closing Date:
Friday 28 May 2021

wwwsoscyiceduau

Telephone: 03) 9579 2322

Bakers Road Oakieigh South VIC 3167

Email: south.oakieigh sc@edumail vicgovay

Application Process

Applications for the accelerated program are to be submitted
Online through the EduTest registration link found on the
South Oakleigh College website.

Accelerated Class Structure

Students are grouped in separate classes for Mathematics,
English and Science.This allows students to interact with
their peers without compromising their social
development and friendships.

The Accelerated Mathematics, English and Science classes
are blocked at the same time as mainstream classes. This
provides an opportunity for high-achieving students
performing exceptionally well to move across to the
accelerated classes, based on the recommendation of their
teacher and the resuits achieved in their assessments.

Opportunities in Senior School
« Access to & diverse range of VCE subjects

= Access to University Extension programs
« Extensive support to ensure health and wellbeing

COLLEG

"
V/OUTH OAKLEIGH




Anglicare
Victoria

Do you want to:

e Get a clear understanding of resilience and
coping with life's set backs?

e Learn how to build resilience in your child?

e Learn strategies to help your child bounce
back from adversity?

e Build a strong emotional connection with
your child so they share more with you?

Program suitable for parents of children
aged 5-12 years of age.

PARENTZUNE

anglicarevic.org.au

Raising Resilient Kids

A Parents' Building Solutions 6-Week Online Program

Join us for 6 weekly online sessions:

23 February to 30 March 2021
Time:10:00 - 11:30 am

Bookings: 9721 3646 or
parentzone.eastern@anglicarevic.org.au

Where: Join us live online via Zoom.
Cost: Free of charge for parents and
carers in Melbourne's Eastern Region.

Bookings essential.
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Guardian Childcare &
Education

Oakleigh East

Al Guardion Oaklaigh Eost, we stive for
coralsient, gh qualy educaticn and
practice 10 sunpart the best oulcomes for our
childien, our familes, cur educalon and our

community.

Contact Us:
52 Ferniree Guly Rood, Oaldeigh Ecst
Phone: 543 5557

Some uselul Information

We are Lchy encugh 50 have Beee iange ouldect enwvi.

ronmenits Compiate with sendplt, vegetabie parden,
LNCoIC OV SPAces ond soft grass. Al sooms spend
plondy of time outide emitvacing the besh ar and
shonghening ek developmaent.

*  Opening Houts: 7:000m %0 &30pm

*  Paking Ample paking & avolobie of The Yont of
the senvice, alowing ocsy Qccess 0 he bulding.

®  Fees: $135 per doy/ $130 per day for fulltime Dock-
ngs.

*  What's provided: Svarymingll
Al you noed 1o bring & spane clothes and any com-
fort toms your Child may have.

Curmiculum

Hove of Guardian Ockdeigh fost we view Chilchen as

competant and capable leamerns. Providing opportuni-
Sl 50 axplone, question and dicover ot thol own

pace and theough Toir own infesest.
Ouw Educatons plan the cumiculom around chidren's

Email: gaokielgheqs@guardiaon.edu oy cument infarests, goak and in ciose consuitaion with
famibes. Ersuding hat each child i provided equot
hitps://www.guardion.edu.ou/childcare- CppOunities and is suppar od 10 achiove hel out-
early-leaming-centres/vic /cakleigh-east/ COMBS..
' We provice chidhan Occess 10 QUhentic Ieowcos
Nuwsery Fre- Kinder

ad ONCONOZO Mol angagement with the wider com-

{4 wools 10 18 months) [2.5 yoars 3.5 yoors) | NC o
- ‘ - -
B0 i2e Gdes Up 10 14 chilkkan per day URSIONS: EXCURSIONS
Todder | Kinder 1 Mondaoy- Yoga Peg Hars Rezare
18 ths o
(lamonthe 2yeo) 13 yeas 104 yoor) Tuesday— Art Scothman's Creek
Up #o 14 children per doy 0P 19,30 i S
Todder 2 - Wednezday- Lo Local Lorary
{2 yoan 10 3 yoors) 4 yeos 20 5 yoors) guage
10 30 chilkon da Local 's
Upioiéciamenpardoy T OO ks Thursday- Clay Caié's & Shops
Friday- Music Local Schoolz
\ Whet is covered in my dally fee? WS the cumresd COVIDIY pondemic, how does the Cenlre

ensure the environmend is safle and hyglenic?

With all the chonges 1t have come wilh the COMIDIS
pandomic, our Cenfre Maindains sade and hygenic anviron-
ments for chidien, educatons ond families. Ow childsan and
educaton have worked together 1o create ambeddoed hy-

gene pracices, Induding hand-wishing procoduras.

The daly fee includes of macs he chilthon will conume at
he Cone twedckicst, maming toa, unch, affemoon feq,
%0 snock]. We oo provide noppies, wipes, hals, bad
sheel, sunsCroan and 5-25 formmia.

The only things we ask familes 1o Ddng & a change of
clothes, and a comiionar, If your child ules one.

How wil | know whet vy child has been doing each day?

Wo wie an anfine Communication picmom coed Starypart.
Whant e educalon Lpknad o Galy Jroup Xy with phatos
from the day. We ckio Lse thi 1 share obsenvations on chi-
@Fen's leaming and encournge 1omies 1o ako shane Ter
oW S300es with Our feam,




BUZZ

AS PART OF CLAYTON FESTIVAL, MONASH YOUTH
SERVICES AND QUIKSOUND PRODUCTIONS PRESENT

FOR YOUNG PEOPLE
AGED 10-2S5

MONDAY 22 FEBRUARY 2021
SPM-6.30PM

FOR DETAILS AND TO REGISTER VISIT
WWW . TRYBOOKING.COM/BOANL

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT VUS AT
YRCR@MONASH VIC. GOV. AV OR 9518 3900

“ MONASH \ I."K n\ ORIA
,,,,,,,,, s feeezes WKGeUND,  Foms
MONASH www.freeza .vic.gov.au




